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May 10, 2011 

 

Board of Directors 

We Care Animal Rescue 

1345 Charter Oak 

St. Helena, CA  94574 

 

Dear Board of Directors,   

 

Thank you for your recent $1,500.00 donation to the Napa County Animal Shelter. 

As requested, your donation will specifically support our Spay/Neuter program and our 

efforts on trap-neuter and return (TNR).  With this generous donation we will be able to 

continue with the efforts that began this year to facilitate and make possible TNR days and 

to educate citizens about the importance of TNR.   

 

It is the goal of the Napa County Animal Shelter to humanely care for the animals 

that fall into our care, and over time eliminate the problem of unwanted animals in our 

community. Your support allows us to further this mission.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support. We invite you to come down and view the 

shelter to see your donation dollars at work.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Bill Dodd,  

Chairman  

Napa County Board of Supervisors 
 


